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Fwd: Correspondance to the Recreation Commission for 6/21/18 Meeting 
1 message 

Vickie Sanders <vlckie.sanders@edcgov.us> 
To: Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us> 

Sent from my lPhone 

Begin foiwarded message: 

From: Eileen Crim <eileenpcrim@gmail.com> 
Date: June 20, 2018 at 9:53:11 AM PDT 
To: "vickie.sanders" <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us> 
Subject: Correspondance to the Recreation Commission for 6121/18 Meeting 
Reply-To: eileen@crimfamily.net 

Honorable Commissioners: 

Re: Item 4 on 6/21/18 Agnda 

Please do not recommend the updating of the SPTC JPA License 
Agreement, but stick with the status quo which maintains El Dorado 
County's local control. 

Please do not allow a railroad station or railroad maintenance/storage 
facility on the Latrobe 
Park property. 

Thank you- Eileen and Bill Crim 

Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us.> 

Wed, Jun 20, 2018 at 12:25 PM 
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